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Editorial Note

It is my immense pleasure to announce the publication Vol. IX, No. 1/2 issue of "The Lumbini 
Journal of Business and Economics".This publication has been in the works for almost one 
year. This journal aims to provide a common platform where original research and recent 
developments in the fields of business finance, accounting, management, economics, public 
finance, fiscal policy, labor economics, and econometrics that contribute to national and 
international development can be shared.
I'd like to use this opportunity to remind you that the Lumbini Banijya   Campus' Department 
of    Research and Development is working hard to improve the quality of research in this 
region. The simple initiation taken by LBC would ultimately benefit all researchers conducting 
their studies.

We the entire editorial team expresses sincere gratitude to the respective contributors during 
International Conference on "Recent Developments in Business, Management and Social 
Science" is being organized by Research and Development Department, Lumbini Banijya 
Campus.

The team also expresses sincere thanks to President, Campus Management Committee of 
LBC Mr. Motilal Pandey, Campus Chief Prof. Dr. Tara Prasad Upadhyaya, all the faculties, 
staff and students of LBC for their supportive attitude to bring this issue into final form.

This issue contains eleven research articles with a variety of topics to meet the needs of 
current Nepalese business environment.The publication of this issue would not have been 
possible without the significant contributions of the Editorial Board members. Thanks to all 
members. Thank you to everyone who participated.

Editor-in-chief 
December, 2021


